
 

 
26 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As you may have noticed from our website calendar, school will close at 12:30pm on 
Wednesday 4 December. This is due to in person Parent-Teacher meetings for Years 10 
and 11 taking place between 1:00pm and 5:00pm. 
 
There will also be no clubs on this day. Sporting fixtures will still take place, unless 
communicated otherwise by the PE Department. 
 
Please take a few moments to look at our calendar and note any dates that might impact 
you throughout the year. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/info/calendar/

